
The Ad-Hoc Public Services Committee met on Friday, February 12, 2016, to discuss how to respond to 
confirmed incidences of patrons with bedbugs in the future. The committee advised that, per legal advice
in the January packet, that bedbugs will be considered a disruption and dealt with in accordance to the 
library's existing Code of Conduct Policy.

The Acting Director will devise a procedure to implement the Code of Conduct Policy with respect to 
bedbugs specifically, and will include any information available to inform patrons of best practices to 
deal with bedbugs, financial support that might be available, tenant rights, and anything else that may be
useful to resolving the situation to the benefit of both the Library and the patron.

No additional motions or policies are deemed necessary.

Submitted by John Rucker.
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